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Government of India
Ministry of Power
Shram Shakti Bhawan, Rafi Marg, New Delhi — 110001
TeleFax: 011-23730264
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New Delhi, dated the 19" September, 2019

To,
Sh. Prince Kumar,
S/o Sh. Uday Shankar Parasad Nirala,
Village- Rautiniya, P.O. Chamarua,
PS- Karja, Block- Marwan,
Distt- Muzaffarpur, Bihar- 843113
Mobile No- 7766096107

Subject: Representation regarding Campus interview of PGCIL in NIT Srinagar.

Sir,

| am directed to refer to National Commission for Backward Classes (NCBC)
letter No. NCBC/06/08/03/2019 dated 01.08.2019, forwarding therewith your
representation dated 05.07.2019 on the above mentioned subject.

2, In this regard, it is informed that an opportunity to hear you, in person, on
01.10.2019 at 3.00 PM with Shri S.K.G. Rahate, Additional Secretary, Ministry of
Power has been given to you. You are therefore, requested to appear in the above
hearing on scheduled date and time in his Chamber (Room No0.405), Shram Shakti
Bhawan, Rafi Marg, New Delhi.

Yours faithfully,

Encl: As above g __r.g‘

(Sanjeev Jain)
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
Tel: 011-23730264



